
JUNE 2019 
PHS Board Report 

Pittsville School District’s Vision and Mission: 
 

Vision:  

Expecting Excellence and Innovation, Honoring Legacy, and Embracing Partnerships 

Mission: 

Expecting Excellence and Integrity from all, developing Innovative students, strengthened 

through Partnerships with parents and the community 

1. Student and Staff Learning: 

a. Data outcomes from STAR end-of-school-year 

b. Data monitoring overview 

2. Innovation and Recognition: 

a. Appreciation given for diligence and attention to detail given by Cheryl Ashbeck 

Jordan Rayburn, and Emily Krystowiak to create a successful and celebratory last 

week for the Class of 2019. The awards evening and graduation were well 

orchestrated.  

b. The custodial staff is already working fervently to make the transformations 

possible in both building and on the campus grounds. Dan Giles and his staff are 

incredibly hard working people who want to ensure the staff are satisfied.  

c. Thanks to Chris Nepper for his fast turn around checking the senior chromebooks; 

100% of fines were collected prior to graduation.  



d. Thanks to Kim Fox for her attention to detail and patience as she works through 

end of year transcripts, Skyward glitches, and rolling over the student population 

for next school year.  

3. Looking Ahead:  

a. PHS 9th grade orientation will be held on Tuesday, August 27th, from 1-3 pm. 

This orientation will be led by upperclassmen mentors and include schedule 

walkthroughs, a review of the student handbook and icebreaker games.  

 


